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EDITORIAL 

15th ANNIVERSARY OF AJCE 
 

Temechegn Engida 

Editor-in-Chief of AJCE 

Email: eic@faschem.co.za 

 

Dear AJCE Community, 

Welcome to the first edition of the year 2025. This marks the 15th anniversary of the African 

Journal of Chemical Education (AJCE), thanks to the contributors and the reviewers. The Impact 

factor of the Journal has increased a lot from the 2013 data we had. The SJIF Impact Factor 

Evaluation in 2013 was 4.567 whereas it increased significantly in 2020 with a value of 6.91. The 

ones for 2021 and 2022 maintained the value 6 but showed slight decreases, 6.022 and 6.009, 

respectively. The one for 2023 is 6.002. 

We encourage chemistry educators worldwide to submit articles on issues of Chemical 

Education such as teaching the various areas of Chemistry (organic, analytical, physical, inorganic), 

polymer, green, climate change/environmental chemistry and chemistry curricula as well as 

assessment in chemistry. We also encourage issues on chemistry and indigenous 

knowledge/practice, chemical safety, natural products, and related areas. 

 

Enjoy reading the January 2025 issue of our Journal! 
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